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Develop smarter water planning with a strategic partnership

with the FCLWD! The District is teaming up with HOAs within
our service boundaries to help plan future budgets. These
partnerships include sharing information such as:

+ Upcoming rates * News and construction
+ Estimated costs * So much more!

Sound like something that would benefit your HOA? If so, send us
your contact info so we can keep you in the loop.

Email frontdesk@fciwd.com with your name,
name of your HOA and preferred email address.



